Matric Photo Guidelines

<u>Due:</u> Friday 14th August 2020

Dearest Matrics

We are in the process of starting with the school magazine. We therefore want to make sure that you are all featured in the magazine since you are the matric class of 2020! We have decided not to take the photos at school as many students are at home with comorbidities, and you are not currently wearing school uniform.

Please follow these guidelines with regards taking and sending your photos to Miss Smith.

The Photo:

- Head and shoulders only.
- School uniform to be worn.
- Be mindful of the background behind you.
- Make sure you are taking a formal photo.

Sending it:

- Please send your photo to Miss Smith.
 - WhatsApp: 0761005424
 - o Email: laura.smurf@yahoo.com
 - o Include your **Name and Surname** when you send the photo.
- You photo may be taken on any type of camera.
 - o DSLR/Phone
- The photos will feature in the matric portion of the school magazine for the year.

If no photo is received, then you will not be in the magazine.



Yazeed Brown Head Boy



Jessica van Blerk Head Girl



Cameron Southern Deputy Head Boy



Hannah Counihan Deputy Head Girl

(example)